Gina Correa-Chase

From: Khant Myat
Sent: Friday, August 24, 2012 10:23 AM
To: Khant Myat
Subject: FW: Harbor Haven sidewalk repair

From: ehelfer@aol.com [mailto:ehelfer@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, August 24, 2012 9:48 AM

To: Khant Myat

Cc: eszegner@gmail.com; RBrink0O01@aol.com
Subject: Re: Harbor Haven sidewalk repair

Harbor Haven, 95 N. Birch Road would like to have the 50 square feet 6" inch thick of sidewalk repaired. The total price
to repair the sidewalk with the city contractor is $265 (50 SF x $5.00/SF = 250; plus 6% tax). Since the sidewalks to be
repaired are the entrance and exit to our parking lot, we are requesting that they be repaired separately so that the
owners can get in and out of the parking area.

Please get the approval required by the City of Ft. Lauderdale and send us a bill for the repair work. Thank you.

Eileen Helfer, President, Harbor Haven
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Gina Correa-Chase

From: Khant Myat

Sent: . Friday, August 24, 2012 10:23 AM
To: Khant Myat

Subject: FW: Sidewalk Repair.

From: Napoli Belmar Resort [mailto:info@napolibelmar.com]
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2012 7:04 PM

To: Khant Myat

Subject: Re: Sidewalk Repair.

Hello Khant,

Please go ahead with the repairs needed. Let us know when they will schedule the work to be done.

Thank you,
Angela
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